
HIDDEN (Except when in parenthesis)  

somewhere in this Newsletter are “5” APA Membership numbers just  waiting to be discovered.  Only  one player 

from the February 24th newsletter, called in to claim her prize leaving a party of four in the loser’s corner this week.  Getting 

the “eagle eye” award this week is Chris Moylett (97220178) who plays for Sweet Home’s “Sweet Hawks” in the Lombard 

Division.  Chris’s number also came up in the March 4th newsletter, so he gets two t shirts. 

Also from the March 4th newsletter Becky Chandler (97210154), who plays for Jay’s “Shark B8” in the Columbia Double 

Jeopardy Division.   There is still 3 numbers from that week, plus the 5 new ones from this week.         REMEMBER, You have 

only until the writing of the 2nd Newsletter following the one your number is in to call the league office with the magic words 

“Gimme My Shirt”     

 
March 17, 2014 

Serving You OPAL-APA 

Merle Humphreys 

Boomer Humphreys 

League Operators 

Donna Kingsbury and  

Cindy Saunders 

Office Staff 

07091279 

John Blue 503-481-0323 Area Manager 

Office 503-243-6725   

Fax 503-378-1555 

Cell Phone  503-381-6725 

Chinook Winds entries need to be postmarked by 

March 31. 

If you need an entry packet, please contact Boomer at  

apaboomer@aol.com 

Hope to see you all there! 



The 4 people listed below are “Losers” from the Feb 24 Newslet-

ter.  If you happen to see these individuals, give ‘em your best 

razzing. And don’t forget to give ‘em the old “L” sign,—while 

thanking ‘em  for leaving a shirt  in the box—possibly just for you!    

1–GINGER WOODEN (97215248)  who plays for Beaterville 

Café’s “Beat ‘em Up” in the No Po  Division.   

2–DUBY DUBENDORF (97204613) who plays for Fortune 

Star’s  “Super Shaft” in the Far East DJ Division 

3–MICHAEL ZINCK (97217318) who plays for Ringler’s  

“Ringle Berries” in the Central 9 Ball Division 

4–MIKE PADDEN (97207263) who plays for Legend’s  “Mr. 8 

Ball” in the Clark Co Division 

If you don’t want to be caught here for everyone to see, then look 

to see if your  number isn’t hidden some-

where.       

REMEMBER, it is possible for your num-

ber to come up at anytime. Therefore, pay 

attention to  detail, READ THE  NEWS-

LETTER..!  


